
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cc: Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, Dave Byron <DByron@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: PRR - Nov. 2014 completed IAs
Date: Thu, 04 Dec 2014 12:03:53 -0500

Reports attached for case numbers IA2014-325 (Texter – Beach Patrol) and IA2014-327 (Chorost – 
Fire Services). These were the only internal investigations completed in November 2014 regarding the 
Department of Public Protection.

Regards,

David Vanis, Captain
Volusia County Department of Public Protection 
Internal Affairs
125 W. New York Avenue, Suite 183
Deland, FL, 32720
Office: (386)740-5120 ext 12595
dvanis@volusia.org


